
City of Sullivan City 

Notice of Possible Quorum 
April 21th, 2022 

 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Sullivan 
City, in numbers that may constitute a quorum, may participate in the Municipal 
Annexation Workshop Meeting event on Thursday, April 21 2022 starting at 6:00 
pm at City Hall Conference Center 
 
This is an event at which there will be no deliberation nor will there be any formal 
action taken. While there may be an incidental discussion of City business, the 
Council will not be deliberating as a governing body of the City of Sullivan City. 
Any discussion of public business is purely incidental to the social meeting. 
 
Texas Government Code Section 551.001 (4)(b)(iv). 
 

 
 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 
 

I, the undersigned authority, certify that the above Notice of the meeting was posted at the Sullivan City Temporary Location 
Bulletin Board located 500 Cenizo Dr. Sullivan City, TX , on the city website page at www.sullivancity.org, and at the Sullivan 
City Post Office which are places convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times, and said notice was 
posted on April 18th at 5:00 pm and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of the 
said meeting in accordance with chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code. 
 
 
 

 
 ____________________________________ 

 Melissa Y Rocha 
City Secretary 


